
Executive Minutes 1-26  
 

VP of Student Affairs Report 

Trevino: Telehealth counseling services should be offered by March 1, 2021. Monica believes it 

will be ready earlier. 
 

President’s Report: 

Three people in the poll asking about availability on Thursdays at 11:05 said that they wouldn’t 

be able to attend. Only one person said that they couldn’t attend virtually. 
 

Committee Goals: 

List of committee members has been sent out. Goals of each committee are uncertain. 

Peebles: Committee leaders can host breakout meetings after our next senate meeting to go over 

goals and committee business.  

Alexander: We can also go into a recess during the next meeting. 

O’zee: Unsure of what to do with senators in multiple committees. 

Peebles: We could just have multiple recesses. 

Brooks: Believes it would be best for committees to contact on groupme outside of the senate 

meeting. 

Peebles: Instead of doing a recess, we could introduce committee chairs. 

Brooks: Can write committee reports into the agenda for us to introduce ourselves. 
 

SGA Online Communications: 

Brooks: Canvas is ready to launch. Senators should be invited first and we should invite all other 

students after senators are situated in canvas. 
 

Senate Meeting Time: 

Peebles: If such few senators have an issue meeting at our time, it seems best to keep the meeting 

time where it is. 

Alexander: The time we have currently is the best time to suit the needs of students on campus. 

Melendez: Agrees that we should keep the meeting time where it is. 

Vote on keeping senate meetings at 11:05am on Thursdays: 4 yes 1 no 

Peebles: Next meeting will be this Thursday at 11:05am in the Davis Amphitheatre.  

Shores: We don’t need to invite Josh if we create a Zoom account. 

Alexander: Josh enjoys being there and he’s helpful. 
 

Open Discussion and Announcements: 

Trevino: What is the purpose of the second survey regarding counseling services when action has 

been taken on the previous survey? 

Peebles: The second survey was conducted to address issues with the first survey. The first 

survey question seemed guided and the second one is more suitable to students who may not 

have had to write about a negative experience with counseling services on campus. More student 

input can’t be a bad thing. 



Melendez: Sending out a new survey when we already have a result isn’t necessary. 

Brooks: Agrees. At the time the survey was made, it was useful, but it’s necessity has since 

expired. 

Alexander: Senator Burk still wants to conduct the survey and the conversation still should be 

had around mental health on campus. Since it is her survey, her opinion should be noted and 

acted upon. 

Senator Burk will be invited to the next senate meeting. 
 


